
June, 2021

To Sponsors and Friends of Extendicare;

The day we have all waited and prayed for is finally here! Our doors are open 
again to family member and friends!

Visiting hours are 8:00am until 6:00pm every day.

All visitors must enter through the main entrance and be screened prior to 
going to a resident’s room. 

Children that are 12 years of age and up ARE allowed inside the facility for 
visits. Children under the age of 12 years must visit outside in the gazebo and 
the visit must first be scheduled by calling our main number at                          
334-793-1177. Staff will assist in scheduling the visit. 

All visitors, regardless of vaccination status must wear a mask/face covering. 

All visitors 12 years and older, regardless of vaccination status, may visit in 
the resident’s room. If a semi-private room, the privacy curtain must remain 
closed for the entirety of the visit.  

Thank you for your patience and support of our staff, our residents and 
Extendicare.

Welcome back!

 


